
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,        22nd November 2022 
 
    CSMA Christmas Orchestral Concert 
 
On Thursday 1st December, Year 2 will be attending a Christmas concert at The Minster in 
Croydon. The concert has been organised by Croydon Schools Music Association, and will feature 
a wide range of orchestral music designed to appeal to younger children. The concert begins at 
10.45am and is expected to last for approximately one hour. 
 
We will leave school at 9.30am and travel on the 60 bus into Croydon. We will then have a walk 
of approximately 15 minutes to the Minster. The return journey will follow the same route, and 
children will have lunch at school as usual when they return. Please ensure your child has a warm 
waterproof coat on the day. We are very grateful to the Friends Committee who have allocated 
an amount of money to each class for school trips and activities, and the cost of this concert will 
be covered by this. Therefore, there will be no cost to parents.  
 
Please complete the Google link below, giving permission for your child to attend. On this 
occasion, we will not need parental help on the day.  
 
If you have any questions, please do come and speak to me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs S Bonnick 

 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLmzIPkHrIphxckXHvlYYOMBl_vEbxFVfbHLTj0lT4G
W--6g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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